
ZONING NOTICE
BRIGHTON NEIGHBOURHOOD
PROPOSED ZONING BYLAW AMENDMENT – BYLAW NO. 9809 THE ZONING AMENDMENT BYLAW, 
2022 (NO. 4)

Saskatoon City Council will consider an amendment to the City’s Zoning Bylaw (No. 8770) proposed 

The Zoning Amendment Bylaw, 2022 (No. 4), the subject area adjacent to Brighton Gate and 
Chelsom Bend is proposed to be rezoned from FUD - Future Urban Development District subject 

LEGAL DESCRIPTION 

REASON FOR THE AMENDMENT – The proposed rezoning to R1A, R1B and RMTN Districts will 
provide for the subdivision and development of one-unit dwellings, small lot one-unit dwellings, 
townhouse dwellings, and related community uses that align with the approved Brighton 
Neighbourhood Concept Plan.

Saskatoon website at saskatoon.ca/engage/brighton-gate-and-chelsom-bend. 

INFORMATION
amending Bylaw, the City of Saskatoon Zoning Bylaw, or the Brighton Neighbourhood Concept Plan 
may be directed to the following without charge:
Community Services Division, Planning and Development Department
Phone: 306-986-3697 (Nik Kinzel-Cadrin, Planner)

PUBLIC HEARING – City Council will consider all submissions and those that wish to speak on the 
Monday, February 28, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., 

His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

222 Third Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5.

All submissions received by the City Clerk by 

THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2022 
THE STARPHOENIX, MONDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2022


